
Junior Weekend 
Reps Meet Today 

Junior class officers and living 
organization representatives will 
begin preliminary plans for the 
1951 Junior Weekend at 4 p.m. to- 

day in 334 SU. 

Wednesday’s Emerald incorrect- 
ly reported the meeting place as 

303 SU. 

Living organizations are request- 
ed by Junior class president Merv 
Hampton to have a qualified junior 
representative present at the meet- 
ing. 

Petitioning procedures, eligibility 
rules, petition deadlines and an ex- 

planation of committee workings 
for the May 11-13 event will be 

explained. 

Premed Plan 
(Continued from page one) 

Admission for the 1952 class 
will he determined by screening 
of those students in- their first 

year of pre-medical studies during 
the later part of this year. 

Screening does not apply to those 
students who are in their third 
or fourth years- of pre-medical 
studies, to graduate students, or 

to those who are not subject to 
the draft. 

Forms Available 
A student who wishes to con- 

tinue his medical studies under 
this deferment plan may obtain a 

questionnaire from 1 McClure and 
send the completed form to the 

registrar of the medical school. 
The form should be filled out 

before Apr. 1 for those applying 
for admission to the 1952 class, 
and before May 1 for those apply- 
ing for the 1951 class. 

Applicants will be notified as 

to the time of their interview with 
the Medical School Admission 
Committee. 

Concordia Sing 
(Continued from page one) 

1949, the choir made a month-long 
summer tour of Norway. 

Tonight’s program will be in 
four parts. The choir will begin 
the evening by singing Bach’s "Be 
Not Afraid.” It will continue with 
“An Apostrophe to the Heavenly 
Hosts,” by Healey Willan; “The 
Lamentations of Jeremiah,” sung 
in Latin, a work by Alberto Gin- 
astera; “Prayer to Jesus,” by 
George Oldroyd, and “Lord, Thou 
Hast Been Our Refuge," by R. 

Vaughan Williams. 
Following an intermission, the 

choir will sing "The Kingdom of 
God," by the father of its conduc- 

tor, F. Melius Christiansen; “Vinea 
Mea Electa,” by Francis Poulenc; 
“The Cradle,” an Austrian nativity 
song; and "A Flemish Carol.” 

The concluding part of the pro- 
gram will include “Jesus Was Born 
On This Day,” an English folk 
carol; “A Boy Was Born,” by Ben- 
jamin Britten, well-known modern- 
day British composer; “The Three 
Kings,” a Catalonian nativity song; 
and “Allegro,” another work by 
the conductor's father. 

The choir has also planned seven 

optional numbers. 
The majority of the 60-voicc 

choir is of Scandanavian descent. 
Its conductor, Paul J. Christian- 
sen, comes from Norway, where 
his father once played the organ 
in a church in Larvik. Chrstian- 
sen has directed the choir since 
1937. He is the brother of Olaf 
Christiansen, who now directs the 
St. Olaf Choir of Northfield, Minn., 
the choral group made famous by 
the father who conducted many 
successful tours of the United 
States and of Norway. 

Vote 

CURT FINCH 

KING OF HEARTS 

First Coffee Hour 
Scheduled Friday 

The first in a series of Friday 
night coffee hours will be held 
from 7:30 to 9:30 p.m. Friday night 
at the Library Browsing Room in 

the Student Union. 

The subject of the first discus- 
sion will be “The Plays of Piran- 
dello” led by C. B. Beall, professor 
of romance languages, Mrs. Beall, 
and Frederick Hunter, instructor 
in speech and director of “Right 
You Are.” 

The purpose of these meetings 
is to give both faculty and stu- 
dents an opportunity of meeting 
informally to discuss topics of some 

special interest. 

Drama Meets 
(Continued, from Page one) 

Main activity of today’s pro- 
gram is a general session in the 

University Theater from 3:15 un- 

til 5 p.m. 
Eldon Johnson, dean of the Col- 

lege of Liberal Arts and Graduate 
School, will welcome the delegates 
on behalf of the University; Nor- 
man Philbrick, from Stanford’s 
speech department and president 
of the American Educational 
Theater Association, will welcome 
the delegates on behalf of the 
association and William Dickerson 
of St. Martin’s College in Olympia, 
Wash., will give a report from the 
National Theater Assembly. 

“The American. Stage in the In- 
ternational Scene,’’ an address by 
Arch Lauterer of Mills College; 
and “The Case for Children’s 
Theater,” a speech by Campton 
Bell of the University of Denver, 
will be the main talks at the 

general session. 
Presentations Set 

Two productions will be given 
in the evening—“Right You Are” 
in the University Theater, and 
“The Guardsman,” in the arena 

theater of Villard Hall. 
Registration will take place from 

11 a.m. until 2 p.m. in the main 
hall of Villard. Conducted tours 
of the theater, under the super- 
vision of Technical Director Wil- 
liam E. Schlosser, will be held 
from 2 until 3 p.m. 

Friday morning the sectional 
meetings begin, with the first 
meetings starting at 9 a.m. 

Letter Contest 
(Continued from Page one) 

Winners will be judged by the 
speed of letter-placing and house 
participation. Miss Kuckenberg re- 

quests that the letters be turned 
in by noon Monday so that they 
can be sent to the fathers as soon 

as possible. 
Promotion sub-chairmen for 

Dad’s Day are Marcia Eagleson, 
Donna Pastrouich, Sue Madsen, 
Sue Griffen, Lyn Hartley, and 
Carolyn McLean. 

Chairmen contacted 
All social chairmen have been 

contacted to write to fathers and 
to urge students to send personal 
letters. 

A reminder to see about hous- 
ing reservations for fathers on the 
weekend of Feb. 23 to 25 is being 
made by Ann Darby, hospitality 
chairman. Students may obtain 
them more readily by contacting 
Miss Darby at 5-9061, since she 
has lists of all Eugene accomoda- 
tions. 

Assisting her on the hospitality 
committee are Sue Drummond, 
Mary Waddell, Val Joyce Schultz, 
Jody Greer, Audrey Truesdail, and 
Pat Beaudoin. 

Call for Pix 
Paul Lasker, special events 

j chairman, is calling for photo- 
graphs for Dads’ Day Hostess. The 
deadline is Wednesday. Pictures 

may be turned in at the ASUO of- 
fice or at Alpha Tau Omega 

Hostess contes rules are: 

1. Photographs must be in 
black and white, with only the 
individual competing pictured. 

2. A return address must be 
written on the back of each en- 

try. 
3. Contestants must be mar- 

ried women, either University 
students themselves or wives of 

I students. 

Kings Interviewed 
Oregon men say that girls do not 

have to drink at cocktail parties to 
keep from being a bore. They also 
say that formal dances should be 
limited to one a term—they’re rath- 
er expensive—and that there should 
be more girl-ask-boy affairs—ex- 
penses again. 

At least, that is the opinion of 
Oregon’s six men of the week— 
the King of Hearts finalists. 

Interviewed Tuesday evening at 
the YWCA sophomore commission 
dinner, the finalists were question- 
ed on everything from cocktails to 
flowers. 

Finalists are Dick McLaughlin, 
Pierre Pasquio, Martel Scroggin, 
Curt Finch, Mike Lally, and Merv 
Hampton. 

Bonnie Birkemeier, Heart Hop 
chairman, reminded the girls that 
to vote for their favorite candi- 
date they must purchase a 60 cent 
dance ticket this week. The win- 
ner will be announced and crown- 

ed on the Zeta Tau Alpha front 
porch at 9 p.m. Friday, the even- 

ing of the dance. 

Dad's Day Chairmen 
Dad’s Day committee chairmen 

are requested to meet at 7 p.m. 
today on the main floor of the 
Student Union for publicity pic- 
tures, according to "Virginia Kel- 
log, Dad’s Day publicity chairman. 

JIFC Reactions 
(Continued from page one) 

told the Emerald Wednesday 
afternoon that he had suggested 
“the possibility of studying the 
dormitory living conditions from 
the freshman angle.” 

Pledges in JIFC 
The JIFC is composed of pledges 

of fraternities. The Interfraternity 

Council is composed of the presi- 
dents of all fraternities. 

(Donald M. DuShane, director 
of student affairs, told a reporter 
aid Wednesday afternoon that 

“considering' the fact that this is 

the first year of the plan and the 
effects of the Korean War, the 

plan, on the whole has been quite 
satisfactory.” He said that he had 
heard no complaints, either formal- 

ly or informally from any fresh- 
men.) 

The University has recognized 

that a combination of factors are 

affecting the fraternities. A com- 

mittee, headed by Dr. Paul Klein- 
sorge, is investigating the condi- 
tion of men’s living organizations 
during the national emergency. 

Kleinsorge’s committee has sent 
out questionnaires to all living or- 

ganizations in regard to condi- 
tions facing them. No action will 
be taken by the committee, said 
Kleinsorge, until all the question- 
naires have been returned. Harber 
is a member of the committee. 

SKI BUS 

TO 

WILLAMETTE PASS 

•SKI AREA 

TICKETS IN ADVANCE 

AT HENDERSHOTT’S 

• SATURDAYS $2.00 
round trip 

round trip—leave Gerlinger at 7:45 a.m. 

Arrive back in Eugene at 6:30 p.m. 

I 

• SUNDAYS—2.50 round trip— 
Leave Fennell’s 8:00 a.m.—arrive back at Eugene at 

6:30 p.m. 

SNACK SHACK • THREE TOWS 

• SKI RENTALS & EQUIPMENT AT 

HENDERSHOTTS 

At ecu. . . 

IMPORTED 

Peter Scott 

SWEATERS 

Pure Cashmeres with full-fash- 

ioned neckline and sleeves 

blue, yellow, coral pink, grey, 

black. 

Short Sleeve pullovers.10.95 

Long Sleeve pullovers.14.95 

Cardigans .16.95 

SUOENE'S FASHION CENTEB 


